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SR 60 (Kennedy Boulevard) Railroad Crossing Replacement at Willow Avenue 416856-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Railroad

Crossing
Replacement

Phase Construction
Limits at Willow Ave
Project Start July 7, 2024
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Kennedy Blvd

SR 60
Construction
Cost

$388,968

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2024

Contractor Turtle
Infrastructure
Partners, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
8 a.m., Friday, July 12, 2024
CSX and FDOT have reopened the intersection of Kennedy
Boulevard and Willow Avenue.
The railroad track repair work is now complete. Thanks for your
patience and support of this project!

*********************************************************************
******

CSX Railroad Work Closing Kennedy Blvd at Willow Ave
Sunday Night

Beginning at 9 p.m., Sunday, July 7, the Florida Department of
Transportation will close Kennedy Boulevard (SR 60) at Willow
Avenue in Tampa. This intersection closure is necessary for CSX to
perform railroad track repair work.   

Kennedy Boulevard at Willow Avenue will remain closed for
five days, weather permitting.

Motorists traveling westbound on Kennedy Boulevard will have to
turn south onto Hyde Park Avenue, west onto Cleveland Street,
north onto Howard Avenue, and proceed north toward Kennedy
Boulevard.

Eastbound motorists traveling along Kennedy Boulevard will have to
turn south onto Armenia Avenue, east onto Platt Street, north onto
Plant Avenue, and proceed north toward Kennedy Boulevard.
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